
Submitter: Jumaane Hill 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure: SB422 

As a healthcare worker of 8 years at Salem Hospital in Salem, Oregon & an avid 

motorcycle rider of 5 years. I want this testimony to serve in support of SB 422 - Lane 

Filtering in Oregon.  

 

My reason's stem from not only the safety aspect for the riders, 

but also the increased awareness for drivers when riders are around. Lane Filtering 

would also help reduce congestion during increased traffic times, reduce idle / stop & 

go fuel consumption which would be a big step towards climate change throughout 

our green state. 

 

Lane Filtering is legal in other parts of the world for the same various reason's I have 

listed above & would like to see it become legal in Oregon under certain conditions. 

Thank you for your time. 

 

-Jumaane Hill 


